
Friday 27th June 2025  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Another busy week for the Ducks, and we have to say, a hard week on the ears for the teachers! 

There have been very high energy levels all week, probably partly as a result of lots of talk about 

graduation ceremonies, Cherry Stars shows and general excitement for the Summer. Friday was 

a wonderful success for our Wheelathon; thank you to everyone for taking part and cheering the 

children on. The children will take their book bags home on Monday as a result.  

This week the children have enjoyed learning all about life in space; they have enjoyed telling 

their own astronaut stories and doing some very messy painting.  

 

Next week:  

 

Literacy: Next week we will continue our focus on reading.  

Maths: We will be continuing to play UNO in the classrooms and also play our interactive 

whiteboard games in the library.  

Arts and Crafts: We have lots of arts and crafts activities that the children will be doing for 

the end of term. As a result, details on these will be scarce going home, as we would like them to 

be a surprise! Thankfully we've heard countless of the Ducks claiming they have no memories of 

what they do each day the moment they leave, so we’re not too worried about secrets getting out 

of ‘Fort Knox Delaneys’.  

Snack – sweetcorn & peas, satsumas, cucumbers, bananas. 

 

Other: 

We can’t quite believe that we are gearing up for the end of term! We will be talking about big 

schools, moving on, keeping in touch and all the things the children can look forward to. We will 

also be welcoming a number of Ducklings up to our classrooms next week to get to know their new 

classrooms. I am sure the Ducks will be wonderful and welcoming.  

 

Next Week: 

Monday 30th – Last Art Club 

Tuesday 1st 4.15 - 5.00 pm at Avondale – The Duck Year Ahead (from Ducklings to Ducks) for 

parents of children who will be Ducks in September, with Mrs Murray, Miss Sarah and Miss 

Eberechi. 

Wednesday 2nd at 11.30 am in the garden (or Kenley if it is wet) - Summer Concert 

Thursday 3rd at 2.00 pm in the garden (or Kenley if it is wet) - Tarka display for Extended Day 

children. Last Ballet after school club 

Friday 4th at 10.00 am – trip to Battersea Zoo. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 



 

Miss Georgina and Miss Sarah 


